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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Approve) 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) filed its memorandum with the Public Service 

Commission (“PSC”) on March 13, 2024, in reference to the 191 Account. The memo 

referenced a docket involving the Transportation Imbalance Charge (“TIC”). It incorrectly 

indicated the wrong docket and has now been revised. Please see the corrected memo with 

the appropriate references to the TIC. The only change in the memo is swapping out the 

incorrect docket reference of Docket No. 22-057-21 with the correct docket reference of 

Docket No. 21-057-29.  

This memo is in response to the PSCs Action Request dated May 14, 2024, requesting an 

expedited response. 

cc:   Kelly Mendenhall, Dominion Energy Utah 
       Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Brenda Salter, Assistant Director 
Abdinasir Abdulle, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Jeff Einfeldt, Utility Technical Consultant  
Trevor Jones, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: May 16, 2024 
Re: Docket Nos. 21-057-28, 22-057-08, and 22-057-16, Division of Public Utilities’ 

Audit of Dominion Energy Utah’s 191 Account for Calendar Year 2022, Pass-Thru 
Application of Dominion Energy Utah for an Adjustment in Rates and Charges for 
Natural Gas Service in Utah. 
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